
May 27, 2014 

The special budget meeting of the Weston County Commissioners convened at 9:00 a.m. with 
Chairman Seeley presiding.  Present for the meeting were Commissioners:  Lenard D. Seeley, 
Randy Rossman, Tracy Hunt, Marty Ertman and County Clerk, Mamie C. Krank.  Commissioner 
Jerry Shepperson was not present for the meeting. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Weston County Budget for Fiscal Year 2015.    
 
Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance 
Chairman Seeley gave the Invocation and Commissioner Rossman led the delegation in the 
Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
FY2015 Budget  
The Commissioners discussed contract employee wages and budget requests for several 
County Departments including:  Ag, District Court and Circuit Court. 
 
The meeting recessed at 9:40 a.m. and reconvened at 9:45 a.m. with all present. 
 
The Commissioners discussed budget requests received by the following departments:  
Courthouse, Road & Bridge, Airport, Elections, Public Health, One-Percent Sales Tax and 
Miscellaneous County Accounts.  Requests totaling $651,182.60 for one-percent sales tax 
funding were reviewed by the Board.  Roger Hespe, Newcastle Ambulance Service, was 
present and discussed an increased request for the Newcastle Ambulance. 
 
The meeting recessed at 11:34 a.m. and reconvened at 11:41 a.m. with all present. 
 
The Commissioners reviewed the budget request from the Weston County Fair Board.  No 
action was taken. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Commission the meeting adjourned at  
12:04 p.m.  
        

 
 
 
Lenard D. Seeley 

Attest:  Mamie C. Krank                   Chairman 
 County Clerk 


